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Tuesday 16th November 2021  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

RE: Christmas Arrangements 2021 for F2, Y1 and Y2.  

We have been awaiting Public Health guidance in relation to making our Christmas plans. I am pleased to announce that we are 

going to plan to have a Christmas nativity involving our F2, Y1 & Y2 pupils and would like to invite F2, Y1 and Y2 parents into 

school in order to watch your child perform.  

Performances will take place on the following days:  

 Monday 13th December 2021 at 9:30am   

 Tuesday 14th December 2021 at 9:30am  

 Wednesday 15th December 2021 at 9:30am 

Please note all F2, Y1 and Y2 children will be performing in all 3 performances. 

In order to invite parents into school, we have to complete a risk assessment to demonstrate the measures that we have taken 

in order to reduce the transmission of covid-19. Therefore, we will be putting the following measures into place:  

 The nativity will be performed in the hall -a large ventilated space with the windows open.  

 Parents will be asked to wear face masks.  

 Usually we only have two performances, but this year we have added an additional performance so that we can reduce 

the number of parents in the hall at any one time.  

 Parents will be allocated 2 tickets only for their family. If you have children in more than one year group e.g. an F2 

child and a Year 2 child you will only be allocated 2 tickets in total and therefore need to decide which performance 

you would like to attend. There will be no exceptions to this so please do not ask for additional tickets as they will 

not be available.  

 The doors will open at 9:15am and parents will not be able to enter school before this time.  

We will send out a Google Form for parents to fill in so that we know which performance you will be attending.  

Public Health have asked us to inform parents that if we have an outbreak of covid-19 then we may not be able to go ahead with 

inviting parents into school. I hope that this will not be the case, but I would rather notify parents of this now in case we do have 

to make changes to our plans.  

I hope that parents will be supportive and understanding of the measures that we are putting in place to ensure that the nativity 

can go ahead and hopefully this will still provide an opportunity for parents to come and watch their child perform in their 

Christmas nativity.  

Kind regards,  

 

 

Mrs McAleny  


